
Attendance:

Cllr. Cait Keane




Jim Lawlor

Charlie O’Connor T.D.

In attendance:

Billy Coman (S.D.C.C.)

Elaine Leech (S.D.C.C.)

Anne Byrne (S.D.C.C.)

Apologies:
Cllr. Guss O’ Connell
Cllr. Eamon Walsh

Pat Rabbitte T.D
Chair: 

Agreed that Cllr. Cait Keane would act as chair for Cllr. Eamon Walsh  

Submission to Committee on the Sale of Alcohol Bill

A copy of the submission which was drafted following the first sub- committee meeting has been submitted and acknowledged by the Advisory Group established by the  Minister for Justice, Equality and Law Reform to examine key aspects of the law governing the sale and consumption of alcohol. A copy of this submission is available on the CMAS system for discussion at the JPC meeting of the 11th April 2008
Linkages between the Sub- Committee and Service Providers in South Dublin County
Clondalkin Drugs Task Force has recently carried out extensive research and produced a report on drug dealing/using in the Clondalkin Area.
It was agreed by the members present to invite a representative from the Clondalkin Partnership to provide a presentation at the next sub- committee meeting.
It was agreed that the focus of this group was to form linkages with all the addiction support providers in the County, to see how the JPC sub-committee can support/assist the work of these agencies. It was proposed that the JPC Executive write to all agencies in the County and invited them to a half day workshop. 
The subcommittee would like to map all the service providers in the County; this could be done through the CDB website, where members of the public would be able to access information or links to service providers in their locality. This exercise could also identify areas in the County where at present there are gaps in service provision.

Linkages between the Sub- Committee and Service Providers outside of South Dublin County 

Cllr. Eamon Walsh has recommended that the members of the sub- committee meet with representatives of Brent County Council in the UK who are twinned with South Dublin County Council. A delegation from Brent are and due to visit the county at the end of the month. JPC Executive to liaise with Cllr. Walsh and arrange meeting.
Cllr. Cait Keane informed the sub- committee  about a conference arranged by Kerry Life Education in partnership with the Southern Regional Task Force, the conference is entitled “Addition Proofing our Communities” and is scheduled to take place in Killarney on the 2nd/3rd October 2008. The conference will focus on substance and alcohol misuse.

Cllr Robert Dowds, Chairperson of the JPC has requested that an item discussed at last week's LAMA conference be raised at the JPC meeting on the 11th April. 

‘To organise a visit to Sweden to find out how that Country is tackling its drugs problem. It was the view of the panel, senior Gardai and a spokesperson from the Aisling Centre that Sweden was particularly successful at tackling its drugs problem’.

Date of next meeting:
Members will be circulated with the date of the next meeting following confirmation from Cllr. Walsh regarding the dates of the Brent Delegation
visit.
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